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This is not the right site.  

We are currently building our brand new family home which will be 300m down from this proposed 
development. This was planning to be our forever family home until we heard there could potentially be this 
development being approved. How could anyone in there right mind think this is a good site for Plasrefine. This 
is way to close to residential, way too close to schools and daycares, way too close to connecting waterways! I 
am super worried about living in our forever family home and raising my family there if this site goes ahead. I 
Hope the IPC has a long hard think about the affect this will have on our local community and the health of our 
community. And maybe put themselves in our shoes, would they as individuals like this in there OWN 
backyard? I have lived in the southern highlands for 32 years and I know how lucky we are to have such 
beautiful greenery, air quality, water quality this is what southern highlands is known for. So please don't ruin 
this and make us a dumping ground. This is not the right site for the proposed development. 
 

 




